
25/09/2020 

MRS Chloe Jackson 
61 / 2 Forest RD 
Warriewood NSW 2102 
lcjackson3@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1039 - 15 Jubilee Avenue WARRIEWOOD NSW 2102

My Husband and I do not agree with this proposal and feel that it is quite ridiculous to even be 
thinking about it. The traffic most of the day in particular School drop off/pickup and peak times 
is outrageous and often takes us nearly half an hr to get into our driveway on Forest rd as it is 
completely congested. We are already extremely disrupted by the noise and environmental 
effects of the Mona Vale rd roadworks, and are concerned the the safety and well being of all 
the children and Families that live in Warriewood Valley and its surrounds, as well as the huge 
environmental impact having 48 massive diesel Buses, and fuel. We live in a Valley, that sort 
of pollution just sits and stays. Please, please consider everyones concerns both for safety and 
health, and not let this go ahead!!!!! 

Sent: 25/09/2020 9:45:33 AM
Subject: Online Submission


